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   The Monthly Newsletter of the Eugene RC Aeronauts Flying Club 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Editor – AL Barrington       Volume 18 Issue 11      November 2022 
Deadline for next edition: December 13, 2022,   No December meeting 

 

Next Club Meeting – Tuesday, November 15th, 7pm, 
Pizza meeting at Abby’s 

 
From Our President 

 

Hey All,  

 

Well, judging from the snow the other 

day, it looks like we might be having a 

real winter this year!  This means it’s 

time to knock the dust off a kit, because 

it’s time to super glue your fingers to some balsa!  

We’ve had another good year, and I want to thank all of 

you for contributing to make our club a success, and a fun 

place to go enjoy the magic of flying a model!  

 

We will be having our last club meeting for the year on 

Tuesday the 15th at Abby’s Pizza, on River Rd. The club is 

buying the pizza and soft drinks, so bring your appetite! We 

will plan on having pizza at 6:30pm, and having our meeting 

at 7:00pm, so don’t be late!  

 

Rog 
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PO Box 26344 
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Secretary and 
Treasurers report 

Jeff Lutz – Secretary / 
Treasurer   jefflutz@q.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Treasurers Report November 2022 

 

Beginning balance: $11,367.82 

 

                   September expenses: 

                                BBQ Supplies for October meeting: $50.04 

                                Above All Sanitation: $96.00   

                                LinkSky web hosting Club Web page: $143.40 

                                Memorial Bench for Henry Barkley: $ 649.00                                       

 

                    Total Expenses: $938.44 

 

 

                September Income:     

                             BBQ donations for October meeting: $66.00 

                             

                                   

                   Total Income: $66.00 

 

 

        Balance as of 11/7/22:  $10,930.25 

 
   Some members may not have heard that Henry Barkley, the clubs first 

President passed away the latter part of summer. Roger Dahl, Dave Lloyd, and 
others helped Henry's brother sell a bunch of aircraft models Henry had collected 

over his lifetime. Club members benefited by being able to purchase some cool 

model kits that are otherwise hard to find these days. The club itself benefited 
from a portion of the sales of these models. We have ordered a memorial park 

style bench to place at the field for people to enjoy. It will be engraved in 

memory of Henry. 
 

 See you at the Meeting. Pizza is on the club this time. Come enjoy some pizza and 

visit with other club members. 

 

ERCA Members 2022        
Officers: 
President: Roger Dahl 

Vice President: Al Barrington 

Secretary/Treasurer: Jeff Lutz 

Safety Officer: Mike Burgess 
 

Members: 

Doug Mcwha Wayne Wahrmund 

Robert Salle Geral Yarbrough 

Dave Carlstrom Dale Williams 

Pete Firth Wayne Hoard 

Mel Graham Rick Bergeron 

John Petrie Cecil Bell 

Ron Hokenson Kurt Hiner 

Chuck O'Donnell Martin Booth 

Trevor Tomlin Don Hansen 

Monty Mattox Bill Martins 

Roger Winz Scott Fellman 

Don Schiltz Jim Thomas 

Doyle Cook James Corbett 

Dave Fenner Gerald Johnston 

Frank Blain Pat Willis 

Oliver Willis Theo Willis 

Ed Hiatt Sam Hiatt 

Dave Thomas Robert Funk 

Brian Funk Cale Bruckner 

Mike Lee Mark Giessen 

Dave Lloyd David Lloyd 

Alan Wellentin Seth Shenker  

Sean Wilson Kyle Wilson 

Anthony Sherrell Brad Werneth 

Felix Miret-Rovira Warren Edwards 

Paul Rawson Wade Webster 

 

mailto:jefflutz@q.com
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Coming Events: Save these dates 
➢ November 15, Meeting, and Officer Election,  

o Abby’s Pizza, River Rd, Eugene, 7pm 
➢ Happy Thanksgiving,  No December Meeting 

 
2022 ERCA Club Officer Contact Info. 
 

President            Roger Dahl     (541) 579-5959    roger@artistry-in-motion.com 

Vice President   AL Barrington (541) 935-4960   albarrington@msn.com 

Sec/Treasurer   Jeff Lutz          (541) 689-3567     jefflutz@q.com 

Safety Officer   Mike Burgess   (541) 998-1839    mikeshanb@hotmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Field care 

 

 

My thanks to our Watering Crew:  

David Fenner, Jeff Lutz, Dave Carlstrom, Martin Booth, Dave Thomas, Brad 

Werneth, Sam Hiatt, Doug McWha, Wayne Hoard, Don Schiltz, Al Barrington. 

WINTER FLYING – During November, December, January, and February 
On Wednesday, Saturday, and Sundays no flying is allowed prior to NOON. 
DO NOT ARRIVE AT THE FIELD BEFORE NOON. 

Note: Mike Burgess says that we can continue to fly early until Nov 19th. 

From a Fellow Flyer:  I’m a senior citizen and RC flyer with a new Radiomaster tx16s mark 2 running 

edgetx 2.7.  I watched a lot of YouTube videos about setting up for first time but the video I watched 

was for a drone which I don’t have, then I found a video for a plane which I do have, a super cub.  

Somehow, when I created a new model for my cub, my arm switch says armed, but it’s armed in both 

positions, but shows it is switching.  

I’d like to be connected to someone with actual use and knowledge of how to set up this radio, 

if they could spare a few minutes to get me straight.  

kennethlwagner@yahoo.com 

Thanks Ken Wagner 
 

Happy Birthday! 
 

To all members 

born in the 

month of 

November 
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